Rome,     17th October 2013
To: 




MTUF/Moscow
Mrs Yulia Turkina

Head of the international department

inter@mtuf.ru, turkina@mtuf.ru
Object: C.Re.A.T.E.S. final meeting – Copenhagen (Denmark) 6th November 2013

Dear colleagues,

we are pleased to invite your trade union to attend the final meeting of the above mentioned project that will take place in Copenhagen in the morning of the 6th of November 2013 at the premises of LO-Hovestaden. Detailed practical information will follow.
The aim of this meeting is to practical and political outcomes of the project and to evaluate the Conference of the Trade Unions of the Capital Cities that has taken place in Rome in September 2013. 

Should you have any questions related to the above meeting and/or the project, feel free to contact us.

Looking forward to meeting you in Copenhagen.

Salvatore Marra

     
CGIL Roma e Lazio
- project coordinator
